
Banking Staffing Update - September 2018 

 

Roll Review Applications 

If you believe you will have at least 5% more pupils enrolled on 1 March next year than 

the recent provisional roll states on your September staffing entitlement notice for 2019, 

click here to find out more about the application process, noting that applications close 

26 October this year. 

 

This link above is talking about your provisional 1 March 2019 roll so many schools 

should simply multiply the total provisional roll by 1.05 to decide whether a they meet the 

5% threshold. 

If your school has Year 1s however, your provisional roll is the MOEs estimate of 

your 10 October 2019 roll, not the 1 March 2019 roll. (They have included a year 1 

adjustment in the provisional tota1).  Just subtract that “Y1 Adj” number from the total 

provisional roll to establish your 1 March total provisional roll before you multiply by 1.05 

to find the 5% threshold. 

 

NB: 

Don’t confuse this review process above with roll growth applications which can be done 

at any time during the year, usually up to about 4 December using a “Staffing Roll 

Change” form. 
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